Sewer Project on Mound Street to begin on Monday, August 15, 2022

[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to alert residents that Berlin City Crews will be performing work road work starting Thursday August 11, 2022 in preparation of the Sewer Project taking place on  Mound street from the intersection of Canal through the intersection at Forest Street, that will begin the following Monday August 15, 2022.  If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Don Neitzel of Kunkel Engineering at 920-356-9447. 
